5 November 2018 H()llygi rt

SCHOOL
Dear Parents,

Hollygirt & St Augustine’s Multi-Sports Club

| am pleased to announce that our partnership with St Augustine’s will be continuing this year. We will be hosting a Multi-Sports Club
which will be starting on Tuesday 6" November. Our school is continuing to build a mutually beneficial partnership with our
neighbouring school. Through this club we are developing the foundations that will later encompass a wider spectrum of opportunity
for both schools. This programme will be for pupils in Years 1 & 2.

The club will run after school on Tuesdays from 3:45pm to 4:45pm in the Senior School Hall. The sessions will be led by myself.
The children will need to change into appropriate kit at the end of the day: PE kit or similar is fine. They must wear trainers.

There is no charge for this club however; we only have six places available. Therefore, if your child would like to participate in this
activity, please fill in and return the attached consent slip by Tuesday 6t November, places will be allocated on a first come, first
served basis.

Dates for the sessions will be:

6th November

20th November

27th November

4th December

11th December

(13" November we are not running a session).

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Ockelford
PE Teacher
Hollygirt
Partnership Multi-Sports Club - Years 1 and 2
Child’s Name: Form:

| give consent for my child to participate in Partnership Multi-Sports Club. | acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible
behaviour on their part. | understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but this will be managed to minimise the risks
involved. | believe my child id medically fit to undertake this activity.

| will make appropriate travel arrangements for my child at the stated finishing time. | understand that if | am late collecting, he/she
will be taken to the After School Club, in Stafford House (Junior School) and a charge will be levied for this service.

Signed : Date:

Please return to form teachers by Tuesday 6! November



